 Primary 7 Transition Information

St. Kentigern’s Academy is looking forward to welcoming all of the new S1's next week!   A few final details on the arrangements are as follows.

Children will attend St. Kentigern’s Academy on, Tuesday 14th June, Wednesday 15th June and Thursday 16th June 2022. Transition begins at 9:30am and ends at 2:30pm. Those who are using the school bus will arrive earlier and assemble in the hall until the others arrive. Pupils should bring PE kit each day.  There will be an in person, information evening on the 15th June at 6:30pm.
Any additional information can be found in our new school handbook, via the following link.link http://www.stkentigernsacademy.westlothian.org.uk/School_Handbook
Children will be able to use the cashless system in the lunch hall on transition days with an allowance of £2.75, which will then be later charged to their individual school account if used.  There will be no charge for those in receipt of free school meals.  Children are asked to bring a small snack for morning break and a packed lunch if preferred. 
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